
As a Lone Tree resident for 6 years, I must admit there is alot more airplane noise 
than there was when I first moved here.  I know there are ways to reduce this.  I 
think changing the flight patterns so they don't bank west over neighborhoods  would
be a tremendous solution.  Make them go further south 4 miles or so before they bank
west would greatly reduce any most of the noise.  Thank-you for listening and 
hopefully we can come to resolution.
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